
             PRESIDENT LETTER 

Hello Guild Members,      
 I just wanted to say I am really excited about the 

upcoming year as your President.  I know we have all been 
through a lot in the past 18 months, but we will prevail. 

 Our new board has lots of new ideas for our upcoming 
year.  I hope everybody had a safe and happy memorial 
day weekend and looking forward to seeing everybody 
next month. 

Stay home and be safe, 

Karen Radcliff  
President 

 “The best and most beautiful things 

in the world cannot be seen nor even 

touched, but just felt in the heart.” 

Source: The Story of My Life, Helen Keller 

June Calendar

June 10th


Board Meeting

9:30 am


Zoom Meeting


June 17th

Day Program meeting


Cancelled


June 18th

Night Program meeting


Cancelled


June 24th

Workday Wednesday


cancelled

Kits are available to take 

home.

(contact Janet Bell or 

Nadine Vining)

  Patchwords   
June 2020

 June  

Reminders: 

- Time to pay your Membership dues
of  $25, checks to “SABQG”. Include a
completed membership form with
payment  mail to Linda Kelley ( her
address is on the form found in the
May newsletter)
-All meetings at the church are
cancelled, reevaluate end of the month



Committee Reports  
(There are no reports, but if there were this is what they 

might say) 
Ahhh! life in the time of Covid! 

Beekeeper-News flash-Bees stuck in their hives, got honey? 
Community Service- Wish you could do something? We have kits, 
call me. 
Education-Think positive thoughts, welcome Sarah Hutton, 
new chairman, I’m planning  some fun classes. 
Events- Still hoping, still hoping, we’re so ready for a 
party. 
Ewords-“Hello out there”, got something  to share? 

Historian- We’re sooo ready to  make some  good memories, 
welcome Kathye Deluca new chairman, she’s ready and waiting. 

Hospitality- We needed  to cut back on  homemade treats anyway(haha), or 
maybe we should test out that new recipe while we’re stuck at home gaining weight. 
Library- Overdue books? No worries!  Position is open, interested? 
Membership-It’s time to join or renew, send in your completed  form with your  check. 

Newsletter-Help, I’m running out of ideas, 
thank you to everyone who helped to make them happy. 
Programs-Good time to be flexible, each month is  wait 
and see. 
Publicity- Can someone please tell me the next time we 
will  meet? Position is open. 
Quilt show-Holding our breath, crossing fingers and 
toes, keep on quilting, we still need committee chairs 
Sunshine-"Life is like a box of chocolates. You never 
know what you're gonna get”. (Forrest Gump) 

UFO Challenge Winners


And the Winner Is....


     The winner of our 
UFO Challenge is Lisa 

Yarbrough with 9 items 
completed. 

      There is a 3 way tie for the 
remaining prizes between Gayle 
Hodges, Phyllis Hysong and Carolyn 
Pic. 

       Congratulations to all who 
participated!  Isn't it a nice feeling to 
have less PIGS (projects in grocery 
sacks) lying around? 

      Hopefully we will be meeting 
again soon so I can deliver the prize 
money to the winners. 


Nadine Vining


  Sunshine 
and 

Shadows 
 Please contact me 

when a member has an 
illness, loss or just 

something  to celebrate  
Nadine Vining  

Welcome New Member


Gerry Ann Hollis


Panama City Beach FL 32407




2020-21 Board Members 

President-Karen Radcliff 
1st V.P. - Sheila Herb  
2nd V.P.- Carolyn Finlayson 
Secretary-Kathy Krausnick 
Night Secretary-  
Treasurer-JoAnn Dunn 

  Standing Committees  

Beekeeper  Edyth Brown 
Community  Janet Bell 
Education.   Sarah Hutton 
Events Betty Marler 
Ewords Mary Oliver 
Historian        Kathye Deluca 
Hospitality        Alana Yuratich 
Library
Membership Linda Kelley 
Newsletter Carolyn Pic 
Parliamentarian             Carol Penrod 
Publicity       
Quilt Show        Beverly Pierzchala 

 Jo-Ellen Rogers 
Sunshine  Nadine Vining 
Website Tracy Bell 

  Special Committees 
Telephone tree      Sherry Goldman 
 Fall retreat           Barbara Tillman

  Upcoming  Events 

• August -Guild Yard
Sale

• Fall Retreat Nov. 6-8th
• Christmas Luncheon

Dec. 5th
          (Still Hoping)

c ommunity Service
Announcement 

 Are you running out of sewing 

projects to work on? 
(Uncontrollable laughter heard in 

background.)

 Well Community Service has some 
fun kits all put together for you to 
sew for comfort quilts. 

 Just contact 
  Janet Bell or 
  Nadine Vining   

and they will be glad to meet you at 
the storage locker and let you pick 
out your next charity project. 



 Hello, missing you! 

. 






